
 

Date: 19th August, 2019 

C 36 (2019-20) 

To, 

 

Pre Primary Parents 

Ref: Janmashtami Celebration  

Dear Parents: 

Celebrating events and festivals in schools are an integral part of learning and building a strong 

cultural belief in a child. SVM encourages all learners to embrace each other traditions and 

cultures just like the way they do with their own.  

Grades Nursery to Sr Kg will be celebrating Janmasthami in School on Friday,23rd August ’19. 

Such celebrations bring students closer to traditional and cultural beliefs. A close bond and mutual 

respect is built between the learners as they understand each other’s different customs. Apart from 

building relationship and friendship, these celebration will bring happiness and love amongst the 

students. 

Keeping its value intact SVM believes that education should allow the child to bloom and thrive 

giving them the right platform where they will work towards becoming a responsible citizen of 

tomorrow. 

 Learners to dress up in traditional wear for this celebrations. Learners may dress 

up as Radha, Krishna, Gopi or Gwala if they wish too. Parents are requested to 

send an extra set of comfortable clothes in case the learners want to change 

 There will be regular school for the learners. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

SVM Management 

 

 

 


